
    It was a productive day.  After getting attendance done, I headed over to our district
office for a lunch meeting.  We had a Education Office Professionals meeting to discuss the
big district meeting we are hosting in the fall.  We also discussed several other things.  After
the meeting, I headed back to school and worked on some payroll and other jobs.
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